From: Glenn Steitz

To: Nimesh Sangani
Date: September 29, 2021

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:
Nimesh,

You asked that Nokia of America Corporation (Nokia) notify OET when all other bureaus involved in this
transaction have consented to the license assignments. The only other bureau involved in this
transaction is the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau (WTB). On September 23, 2021, the WTB
consented to the lead application involved in this transaction (ULS File No. 0009669298). A related
application (ULS File No. 0009669309) remains pending before the WTB, though we expect to receive
consent shortly. Nokia will provide an update when the remaining application has been consented to.
Please let us know if you have any other questions or require additional information.

Thanks,

Meredith Singer
Counsel to Nokia
Reference # 64324



